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Next Sunday, March 3, 2013, has been designated "Give it all away Sun-
day” at FMC. That Sunday we are going to give away our entire offering.
We are not paying utilities, not paying the mortgage, not even salaries.
(Those have all been taken care of.) Instead, the Church Leadership Board
has declared it “give it all away Sunday”. We are going to give it away
globally, nationally, regionally and locally.

Globally - we are going to help fight world poverty by funding the Kids
Against Hunger meal packing event. Some of it will go to spread the gospel
into lands where the good news has seldom or never gone through World
Partners and through our missionaries George and Karen Bellas with their
internet outreach to Muslims. Thousands have come to know the Lord
through this internet outreach into closed countries. Our missionaries in
Brazil touch young lives by teaching at the Pan American Christian Acade-
my. Our missionaries studying in Ukraine welcome our giving it all away.

Nationally - we like to support the high-energy sports ministry of Uncharted
Waters where our own Anna Flint serves, headquartered in Colorado
Springs, Colorado. We also help support the Gideons ministry with Bibles in
hotel rooms.

Regionally - Camp Selah is where our kids go to summer camp and lives
are changed. They welcome our support. We will help other missionary
churches in northern Indiana and southern Michigan through counseling
and encouragement of their pastors with our District Office.

Locally - We will give it away to help the under resourced with basic needs
through Project Help. We will give some away to help protect the unborn
through Compassion Pregnancy Center. CEF reaches out to children, Youth
for Christ of Northeast Indiana reaches out to area teens and Christian
Campus House at Trine University reaches out to college students. We
want to give it all away to them too.

You are encouraged to prayerfully consider a special
gift over and above your regular giving that week.
Our goal for the offering is $75,000 which is more
than 3 times the average for 2013 thus far. Thank
you for your prayerful generous gift to “Give it all
away Sunday!”
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This Week at a Glance...

Today, February 24
9 & 10:30 am Worship Services
9 & 10:30 am Adult Small Churches - A list of
Adult Small Churches and their
locations is available at the
Connection Center.
9 & 10:30 am Children’s Sunday School
9:00 am Teen Sunday School
6:00 pm The Hill Ministry - Jake Shipe

speaking from Colossians chapter 3.

Bridge Park on Harcourt Road,
behind Buffalo Wild Wings.

Monday, February 25
6:00-8:00 pm Easter Rehearsal - Crowd & Kids
6:00-9:00 pm Easter Rehearsal - Drama
6:30 pm Financial Peace University -
Fireside room

Tuesday, February 26
9:00-11:30 am Ladies Bible Study - at Kim Ladig’s
455 Ln 200, Lk James, 833-4922.
6:30-7:30 pm Ladies Intercessory Prayer Group
In the back office, next to Jake's.
6:30-8:00 pm Ladies Basketball - in the gym

Wednesday, February 27
5:30-6:30 pm Fairview Grill - in the gym
6:30-8:00 pm Fusion & The Edge (grades 6-12)
in the teen rooms
6:45-8:00 pm Nursery through adult classes.
A list of classes is available at the
Connection Cenfer.
7:00 pm The Hilt - Bible Study on the book of
John. Located at Bridge Park on
Harcourt Road, behind Buffalo Wild
Wings.
8:05-9:30 pm Easter Worship Band and Choir
Rehearsal

Thursday, February 28
9:30-11 am Young Moms/Kids Play Group
Toddler room
7:00 pm Men's Basketball, gym

Friday, March 1
6 - 8:.00 am Men's Bible Study, Fireside room

Saturday, March 2
6 - 8:00 am Men’s Bible Study, Fireside room
5:30 pm Wild Game Dinner - Get your ficket
today at the table in the foyer or
the Connection Center. In the gym

Children oo

Children’s Ministries - I ;.
Nursery through 5th grade Cf)\:‘:hf_

rﬁ‘?f*ﬁ:
Sundays 9 and 10:30 am, Wednesdays 6:45 pm

Where do my kids go on
Sundays and Wednesdays?

Nursery & Toddler - Hallway to the gym, across
from the mailboxes

Preschool - Children’s Ministry hallway
K-3rd grade - Kids worship room

4th & Sth grade - Room 120
(upper level of children’s hallway)

Jessica Bonner, Director
419-889-7900

For more details about events listed
in the bulletin, go to our web site:
www.fairview-missionary.org

E ¥y 6th - 8th ‘—
Mmﬁ Grades \I:%‘gcg?%\
Sunday School 9:00 am
In teen rooms above the gym.
Wednesdays 6:30-8:00 pm
In teen rooms above the sanctuary.

Mark Compton, Leader

'leiE @ir‘iﬁ 9th - 12th Grades

Sunday School 9:00 am
Wednesdays 6:45-8:00 pm * Game room opens 6 pm
In teen rooms above the sanctuary.

Joel and Karolyn Greenwood
260-668-6734
Events below are for both Fusion
and The Edge!

Youth Group

e  February 27, 6:30-8:00 pm
e Invite your friends!

e  Miracles of Jesus

Kids Against Hunger

¢ Saturday, March 9

¢ Spend the night at the church Friday
night, the 8th, beginning 5:30 pm

¢ 30-Hour Famine - starts Friday morning

Creation Museum Trip
e  Friday & Saturday, April 19 & 20

Cost: $50 per person plus food money
Leave church at 4 pm on Friday
Get back Saturday night at 9 pm

Sign up by Monday, April 1

Sermon Notes

Pastor Joel Greenwood ¢ February 24, 2013

Enemies of th
“A Spiritual Coro

Guilt: “l Owe You!”
lll

Anger: “You Owe Me!
Greed: “l Owe Me!”
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Confronting Jealousy

Your problem is not with the stuff you envy but with your

Our internal conflicts are caused by an unmet/unsatisfied
The habit that will strengthen your heart against jealousy is
Am | supposed to celebrate others’ success if | don’t mean it?

Questions we should ask our kids:

1. Is everything ok in your ?

2. Areyou at anybody?

3. Did anybody hurt your today?

4. Did anybody break a to you today?
5. Is there anything you need to me?

6. Areyou about anything?

Some of the Scriptures used to form this message:

Jeremiah 17:9 1 Peter 5:7
Proverbs 4:23 1 Corinthians 13:4-7

James 1:17
James 4:1-3



Kids Against Hunger.
Every day more than 14,400 children
die of starvation. However, we have a
way to help lower this statistic and
fight world hunger. On March 9, FMC
will be teaming up with Kids Against

Hunger and packing 100,000 meals.

These meals will give families around
the world something nutritious to eat
and will help save lives. Please sign up
at the Connection Center for one or
more shifts on March 9. Ages 5 and
up can participate and up to 400
volunteers are welcome. Don't miss
out on the opportunity to make a dif-
ference in the life of a precious child.

The shifts are:
8:00-10:00 am 61 needed
10:00-12:00 noon  full, thank you!
12:30-2:30 pm 62 needed
2:30-4:30 pm 64 needed

&,;WFIQQ Wild Game

Dinner
Saturday, March 2,
2013, 5:30 pm
in the FMC gym

g Nen b Chst?

Speaker: Bill Jenkins. Bill's desire is
to clearly weave Biblical truths with
lessons learned in the woods as he
tells his stories that will encourage
and challenge you to walk more
closely with the Lord.

Bring: A wild game or fish dish to share.
Please label your wild game dish redipe.

Admission: $5.00 each - designed
for ages 13 and older. Tickets
available at the Connection Center.

Grand Prize: Wild Game Smoker
Door Prizes

Desserts wanted! If you would like
to provide a dessert for the dinner
such as cupcakes, cookies, cakes,
brownies, pies, etc., please sign up at
the Connection Center.

Men of Iron University
Wednesdays, 6:45-8:00 pm, room S 105

March 6: Introduction to God’s Outdoors—Sunrise (Rob Dobson)

March 13: Things Aren’t Always as They Seem Qutdoors (Rob Dobson)
March 20: Life Lessons Learned in the Woods (Rob Dobson)

March 27 & April 3: No class due to Spring Break

April 10 - May 22: Bible study from "The Bible” TV miniseries (Paul Stepp)
Sign up for all events at the Men’s Table

In the Family...

Our sympathy to Larry and Joyce
Church and family on the passing of
their son, Benjamin, February 16.

Join FMC's own
Easter Flash Mob!

This will entail choosing 4 rehearsals
to attend and coming to one or more
or all of the Easter performances which
are Friday and Saturday, March 29
and 30, 7:00 pm and Sunday,
March 31, 8:30 and 10:30 am.
There is a cost of $5.00 for a t-shirt.
Rehearsals begin tomorrow, Monday,
February 25. Please pick up an
informational packet at the
Connection Center.

The title of the song is “Shackles”.

Need help filling out forms for
TANF (Temporary Assistance
for Needy Families)?
Project Help has a trained, quali-
fied, knowledgeable staff person
who can help you. It’s free but an
appointment is necessary because
the demand is high. Please call
665-9697 and ask for Jen. Her
training was provided by Purdue
University - Benefit Bank.

kids attended Camp

Selah and had a
W blast! Several were
iAR&)-  able to attend due to
the full and partial
scholarships many of
you provided. This year you can give
again and help families send a child to
camp. By giving you will greatly bless a
child and their family. The cost of camp
ranges from $85 up to $220 depending
on the week. Camp Selah is a camp of
great fun with biblical values and
teaching. Many kids choose to follow
Christ at camp. By giving to the camp
scholarship fund you are helping a child
take their next step toward Jesus. Just
place it in the an offering envelope
marked “Camp Scholarship”.

e r Last year 30 FMC
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Missionary Acorn Bank
Pick up your bank today - you can find

~_ . them on top of the mailboxes
&, \¢ orin the Kids Worship room.
Then return filled banks to the

Children’s Ministry office.
Bank breaking will be March 17 during
Kids Worship. Anyone is welcome to
come and watch the fun! Don't miss
out on the opportunity to support our
missionary friends, the Donnie Riley
family, who are heading to Africa soon.

: Fairview Family News
lis the e-mail newsletter that

| FMC sends out two to three
ltimes a week. To subscribe, go

land click on Newsletter Signup |
|at the bottom right of the
:home page.



Community Events

Nancy Honeytree Concert
Sunday, March 10, 2013
6:30 pm
At The Olde York Church
8740 E 300 N, Fremont

2013 Lenten Luncheons
Each Wednesday
12:05 - 12:55 pm
Feb. 27 - Pastor Angela Shannon
March 6 - Pastor Donna Holcomb
March 13 - Rev. Tom Smith
March 20 - Father Fred Pasche
At the Angola United Methodist
Church Fellowship Hall
Hosted by Steuben County
Ministerial Association

FMC Small Groups Leaders?
We are always seeking small group
leaders. These leaders would be able
to organize a group meeting of
about ten people once a month,
usually at someone’s house.
Interested? After prayerful
consideration, please e-mail
norm@fairview-missionary.org

The invitation in the bulletin today
is for you to use to invite others to
Fairview Missionary Church!

Anyone who has been to
FMC 101 will remember

the "3 Minute Rule.”

It asks you to greet someone you
do not know within the first 3
minutes after the service. We are
changing the “3 Minute Rule” to the
"3 and 5 Rule” - that rule asks you
to greet 3 people you do not know
within the first 5 minutes after the
service. Thank you for accepting
the challenge to greet.

A New Road To Membership at FMC

People ask us “How do I become a member of FMC?” By attending 3 classes -
FMC 101, 201 and 301 and committing yourself to be involved in ministry that
fits your spiritual giftedness.
Sunday, March 10 FMC 101 1:30 - 3:00 pm taught by Pastor Norm

Sunday, March 10 FMC 201 3:30 - 5:00 pm taught by Pastor Joel

Sunday, March 17 FMC 301 1:30-4:30 pm taught by Pastor Glenn and Pastor Jake
Please sign up for any of these 3 classes at the Connection Center. If you have
been to FMC 101 and not 201 or 301, just sign up for the class you need.

In FMC 101 you will learn about the past, present and prayerful future of
FMC, our beliefs, and you will meet the staff by video.

In FMC 201 you will learn the steps to spiritual growth and about our mis-

sions and bridge events.

In FMC 301 you will learn your spiritual gifts and how to Step Into Ministry
at FMC. The Membership Application is given to you in this class.

In the past there have been 4 classes - we have streamlined this into 3
classes now with 201 and 401 materials combined into one class.
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A special welcome to our first time guests.
We invite you to go to the Guest Reception Center in the
foyer to receive a special gift. Pastor Norm welcomes
your response to your experience at FMC today.
Contact him by e-mail: norm@fairview-missionary.org,
land mail: 525 E 200 N, Angola, IN, 46703,
or by phone: 665-8402.
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“The Bible” begins next
Sunday, March 3 for 5
weeks. This is a series called
“The Bible” on TV, shown Sun-
day and Wednesday evenings on
the History channel and Monday
evenings on the Lifetime chan-
nel. Each segment is one hour
long with two segments shown
back-to-back each week.

The whole church is not formally
doing anything with the series;
but the Men of Iron University
will be doing the study Wednes-
day evenings April 10-May 22.
Why not invite men you know to
join MOI for this study. Or, get a
group together, watch it and
discuss it. The series will be a
very good discussion topic for
those wanting to open up spir-
itual conversations with people
far from God.

..................................................

i The Fairview Family 2013 Phone !

i Directory is available at the bulletin
table and in the literature racks. |

! Help yourself.

i Also, the FMC 2012 Annual Report

i Booklet of ministries of the church

i and the 2012 Financial Reports are |

i available in the literature rack across |

' from the mailboxes. :

Offering Envelopes
Thank you for filling out your offering

envelope and putting your giving
number on it. If you need a giving
number, contact the office, 665-8402.
E-Giving may be right for you.
Details available in the literature rack.

IRA Giving for the 70.5 Group
If you are age 70 1/2 or older and
receive any money from your IRA, did
you know that you can use that money
for a charitable gift and not claim any of
it as income to you? Check out the bro-
chure on the bulletin table and see your
tax specialist.

I like attending the 8:00 am Small Church (Housewarmers)
because of the early hour—the time I am at my best. I like the honest,
true teaching and I like the people who mean so much to me and are so
caring. It s the beginning of a good Sunday worship.

This class meets in room S103/104, Sundays. Usually the 50+ age group
attends but it's open to all men and women.




